
From: Beaton, Rebecca (UTC)
To: Cupp, John (UTC); Zawislak, Tim (UTC)
Cc: Roth, Jing (UTC)
Subject: UT-190262: Comments Lummi Nation on PS/ALI Issue (Docket No UT-190262)
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:30:31 AM

Thank you,
Rebecca Beaton, Senior Staff
Regulatory Services Division, Utilities and Transportation Commission
T (360) 664-1287 | M (360) 464-7236 | E rebecca.beaton@utc.wa.gov
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.

This message (including any attachments) may be confidential. Dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this communication without approval is prohibited. If this message is received in
error, please notify the sender and delete the message.

From: Michael K. Langley [mailto:MichaelL@lummi-nsn.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:18 AM
To: Beaton, Rebecca (UTC) <rebecca.beaton@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Chris Ranallo <ChrisR@lummi-nsn.gov>
Subject: PS/ALI Issue (Docket No UT-190262)

Rebecca,

With respect to the issue of CenturyLink no longer providing PS/ALI service, we do not believe that
30 days is enough time to adequately transition our system to a new provider. We need to research
this change, determine the impact it could have on our system, vet new providers and contract with
one. I strongly believe that extended time will be needed to ensure transition of services. Unless
there are drastic changes, 90 to 120 days would be the minimum and even that will be quite
challenging.

Thank you,

Mike

Michael Langley
Unified Communications Associate | Lummi Nation
2665 Kwina Rd., Bellingham, WA 98226
360.312.2036
michaell@lummi-nsn.gov | www.lummi-nsn.gov
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